
Everyone Please Sign up and Pay 

for your Dinner.  Not the Free Din-

ner on the Beach, February 30th. 

6th 2013 EDITION 

UNDERGROUND NEWSLETTER 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 5TH, 2013. 

“TIS THE SEASON” 

************************** 

There are 5 MKV Board of Directors 

and 1 past Board of   Director entered 

in this years “Annual Shuffleboard 

Tournament”. 

We have a quorum. Now you know 

where to direct your complaints. 

In the opinion of this Phantom      

Reporter, the Penalties of 10 off for 

an Infraction of the Rules by the MKV 

Shuffleboard Judges is too harsh. This 

Phantom Reporter suggests that a 2 

point reduction would be fairer and 

would not change the dynamics of 

the game.  What say everyone ?. 

 

******************************* 

 

CORRECTION! 

This Reporter was reprimanded by 

Tournament Director Bill Green that 

he is not collecting envelopes of  

money for this years, Annual Shuffle-

board Champagne Awards Brunch on 

Saturday, March 2nd at 10.30 a.m. at 

the Royal Lahaina as reported mistak-

enly in Sundays Underground News-

letter. So give your payment cash 

envelope of $26 per person to Bob 

Paul or Lynn Carlson.  

Tournament Director Bill Green does 

not look at all like Bob Paul.   

Bob will not answer his door at 3.05 

a.m. to accept envelopes and Karen 

Paul will not answer the door at this 

time either. 

**************************  

Monday, February 4th games 

were rained out. 

**************************  

The 1st Non-Play in Shuffleboard  

Tournament games was completed 

today between Sherri Vandersnick 

& Steve Childs Vs Chic Smith & Dave 

Vistanet.  Since, Scotty kept his ad-

vice to himself Chic & Dave won 105 

to 80.   

The 2nd match was played by Sally 

Thorpe & Parker Fritschle challeng-

ing Teri Jones & Roy Murdock. Teri 

was red hot with her beautiful pink 

socks.  Sally had a wardrobe mal-

function before play and had to 

make a change.  (Shoe that is).   

Sally & Parker had a bunch of zeroes 

and a total of minus 33 points and 

ended up with a whopping 18 points 

to 111 points by Teri & Roy.  

Roy almost got a minus 10 for a  

delay of game. 

****************************** 

 

The Monday movie  in the Honu 

Room -on the Big Screen- was 

“THE CURVE”.  Everyone who did 

attend,  really enjoyed this the 

first  movie night.   

Both the Director and Producers,     

Sally Thorpe and Willa Sheppard,      

advised that the movie for next 

Monday,  February 11th, at 7PM 

will be announced later.  

Come One Come All.  Bring your 

Popcorn. 

THAT’S ALL  FOLKS 

The Phantom  

Reporter 

KEEP SMILING  
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any responsibility for the authentic-
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